
Novem ber 1997

HPS meets at 7pm, 2nd & 4th Monday of each month at the Huntsville Public Library.  Visitors are Welcome.
Call Newsletter Editor, Scott Stunkard, at 883-4367 with news, information, or announcements.

Thanks!
  Thanks to Bob Gathany, of Huntsville Photo Labs,
for his program on the subject of Antique Photos &
Equipment. There were interesting images and
unique equipment from a by-gone era.

Membership Special
  HPS extends a special rate for new members and
current members as well. For new club members,
$20 will cover them Now (Sept 1st) through Dec.31st

1998 (16 months). To mail dues, Send to: Don
Bennett, 2600 Willena Drive, Huntsville, AL  35803.

October Competition results
Our thanks to Bernd Billmayer, UAH Continuing
Education Instructor, for his efforts judging the
‘Photos that tell a story’ competition. Results were:

Color Prints B&W Prints Slides
1st Elsabe Webster Virginia Gilbert Alma Sanders
2nd Emily Saile Elsabe Webster Sam Tumminello
3rd Barbara Staggs Emily Saile Emily Saile
HM Curtis Miller David Phillips Barbara Staggs
HM Alma Sanders Virginia Gilbert Pat Gardner
HM           --           -- Barbara Staggs

November Program - November 10th 7pm.
   Our program will be presented by

November Competition
The November competition will be judged by Ken
Webb from Pulaski TN.
December - End-of-Year Competition

Correction: August Competition results
Retraction to the retraction: Results stand as
originally stated in August…

First Place: Pat Gardner
Second Place: Joern Rennhack
Third Place: Pat Gardner
First HM: n/a
Second HM: n/a

The results for Color Print & Slide were not affected.

Board Meeting
  The next board meeting will be held at 6 pm On
November 10th in the Library Auditorium before the
regular meeting. All Board members are requested to
attend to help prepare next year’s schedule of events.

HPS Web Site - On-Line!!!
Traveller Information Services has graciously agreed
to host our web site. Big thanks to Roberto Puon for
taking care of the setup. Our location is:
http://www.tis.net/~hps Growing continually, looking
for your input.

Your Winning Photos are Needed
Any/All members whose photos have placed in any of
the monthly competitions this year may submit these
photos to be judged for the “Best of the Year”
competition. These photos will be shown at our
December 8th meeting/banquet. Please bring your
prints to the November 10 th meeting.  If you have
trouble, please contact Barbara Staggs no later that
November 12th to make other arrangements. The
November 24th winners are also eligible. Call Barbara
if you have questions.

Request for Banquet Volunteers
  We will need volunteers to come a little early for the
December 8th meeting to help setup for the banquet.
(5:45 PM) Also, we will need a few people to help
clean-up afterwards. Barbara Staggs is coordinating
the volunteering efforts, please see her at the
November meetings, or call her at 882-0933.

                      
Banquet Tickets
Tickets for this years banquet are $4.00 and are
available from Don Bennett at the November
meetings. Last years efforts were such a great
success we’re doing it again. Barbecue from Nolen’s
with all the trimmings, don’t miss out.

HPS Membership Dues Special
❏  New Member - 1998 Special only $20.00
     (Covers Now through Dec. 31, 1998)

Join/Renew by Mail, Send to:
Don Bennett - HPS Treasurer
2600 Willena Drive
Huntsville, AL  35803

        Please include Return Address


